
 
 

 
 

Hello! 

 

Our office cannot verify your Spring 2024 eligibility for enrollment in the Graduate Assistant 

Health Plan (GAHP). Your coverage will be terminated as of January 31, 2024. You 

may request a formal termination letter from Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota via 

postal mail within 5 business days. 

 

To be eligible for the GAHP, you must hold a qualifying assistantship or fellowship through 

the graduate school at 25% or greater and you must be registered for the minimum 

required credits for an assistantship. Detailed eligibility criteria can be found on our website. 

 

If you have a qualifying graduate assistantship or fellowship and feel that you 

received this message in error, please contact the Office of Student Health Benefits 

immediately. 

 

If you were enrolled in the GAHP last semester and are no longer eligible for the plan, you 

may purchase the Continuation of Coverage plan at your own expense (including coverage 

for dependents that were previously covered under your GAHP). To enroll in the 

Continuation of Coverage, submit an enrollment form no later than March 31, 2024. Visit 

our website for more information. 

 

Current University of Minnesota Students: If eligible* you will be enrolled in the 

University-sponsored Student Health Benefit Plan. A charge for the plan will be posted to 

your student account and you will receive a new card from Blue Cross and Blue Shield of 

Minnesota. If you have other health insurance coverage, please complete the Health 

Coverage Declaration no later than February 8, 2024, to waive enrollment.  

 

Please contact our office with any questions! 

 

Office of Student Health Benefits 

University of Minnesota 

410 Church Street SE, N323 

Minneapolis, MN 55455 

Phone: 612-624-0627 or 1-800-232-9017 

Fax: 612-626-5183 or 1-800-624-9881 

umshbo@umn.edu | www.shb.umn.edu 
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